March 14, 1966

Dr. Gilbert Gottlieb
Psychology Laboratory
Dorothea Dix Hospital
Raleigh, North Carclina 27602

Dear Dr. Gottlieb:

' I have obtained some very favorsble information
eoncerning Mr, Kleimman, from Dr. J., Stern who super-
vises his work in medical psychology. He did very well
scholastically and has gained a broad research experience
in animal and human experimental work. He hag an inguisi-
tive mind and is technically very skilfull. He is capable
of traensfer of his knowledge from one field to another,

~ lLast week I met Mr. Kleinman agein, and now I
remember him as a student in my neuro-embryology class
several years ago. He did very well and showed interest
in the subject. He is very personsble and probably coopera=
tive. I would be glad to have him around in my laboratory.

With nmy best regards

¥

~ Bincerely,

Viktor Hamburger
Professor of Zoology




